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October 4, 2022 

 

 

Hiro Ikeda 

Seattle Department of Construction and Inspections 

700 Fifth Avenue 

Suite 2000 

PO Box 34019 

Seattle, WA 98124-4019 

 

 

Subject: 4732 Brooklyn Ave NE – Safeway Store 

   Permit No. 6753326-PH-025 

   Correction Notice #1 

 

 

Dear Hiro Ikeda: 

 

We have reviewed the Structural Engineering Correction Notice #1 dated September 23, 2022.  

Please refer to supplemental calculations dated September 30, 2020 for corrections referenced 

in our responses.  Please see our responses to comments below.   

 

PERMIT COMMENT RESPONSES 

 

1. It appears new equipment platform per SBC 505.3 is proposed. Provide revised 

architectural drawing. The revised architectural drawing shall show the following: 

 

A) platform plan and the location (floor level) of the proposed equipment platform 

B) section detail clearly showing guards per 505.3.3. 

 

Response: Refer to Architectural Response Letter 

 

2. See plan note #2 on sheet S6.20. The approved construction plan set does not have 

sheet S6.21. Include sheet S6.21 on this revision permit. 

 

Response: Please see attached sheet S6.21. 

 

3. Provide structural calculation of the proposed equipment platform. Show that the 

complete lateral load path is provided. 
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Response: Please see attached structural calculations dated September 30, 2022. 

 

If there are any further comments or questions, please feel free to call me at (206) 622-5822. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Manny Golez, PE, SE 
Associate 
 
1900699 
 
Enclosures 
 Supplemental Permit Calculations 
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S C H M I D T  

A R C H I T E C T S ,  P . C .  
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October 3, 2022 
 
Hiro Ikeda 
SDCI Reviewer 
 
 
RE: STRUCTURAL 

4732 Brooklyn Av NE / Safeway Store #2980 
 SDCI A/P No. 6753326-PH-025 
 
 
This letter is in response to the architectural items noted in the plan check comments of September 
23, 2022 for the project noted above. 
 
 
Item no. 1:  It appears new equipment platform per SBC 505.3 is proposed. Provide revised 
architectural drawing. The revised architectural drawing shall show the following: 
A) platform plan and the location (floor level) of the proposed equipment platform 
B) section detail clearly showing guards per 505.3.3. 
 
Response – See the attached sheets A2.2 and A5.1 for the mechanical platform plans.  See sheet 
A7.1, detail 14 for the guard rail information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Mohr AIA NCARB 
Schmidt Architects, P.C. 
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